

## 18-06/2 NSENT

## Nicolas P. Sparacio, AICP

(920)490-8838

2013 Current Young Professionals Future 15

nicster123@gmail.com

May 25, 2018

Mayor Justin M. Nickels 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Mayor Nickels,

It is with gratitude for the last three-and-a-half years of service with the City of Manitowoc that I am now submitting my resignation. I have truly enjoyed working with you and the rest of the team at City Hall. Manitowoc is a great community, and I know positive change will continue to happen here under your leadership.

I anticipate my last day of employment with the City to be June 25, 2018. However, I have time-off planned for June 14 through June 25, so in practical terms, I anticipate my last day in the office to be June 13, 2018. As we discussed, I am willing to make myself available for some final meetings or other assistance past my final working date in order to see projects through to completion or successful handoff.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve this great City as your Community Development Director. I hope to stay connected with many in the Manitowoc community that I have had the good fortune of getting to know, so I don't plan to be a stranger. I hope our paths cross again in the future.

Sincerely,

Nic Sparacio